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Zoning Division  


             

   Department of Urban Development  Marge Schmuckal


                                       Lee Urban, Director                          

Zoning Administrator                                                                                                           

CITY OF PORTLAND

June 5, 2002

Michael J. Bedecs

1375 Congress Street

Portland, ME  04102

RE:
1375 Congress Street -188-A-002 – R-P Zone

Dear Michael Bedecs,

I am in receipt of your sign permit application for a temporary banner to be hung on your medical building at 1375 Congress Street.  Your building is located within a R-P, Residential, Professional, Zone.  Building signs are expressly prohibited under table 2.3 of the signage ordinance (see attached).  Only freestanding signs are allowable.

Therefore, your proposed temporary sign has been denied.  Please note that section 14-368.5.g allows an applicant to have the denied signage application reviewed under the site plan standards as set forth in Section 14-526(a)(22) thru the Planning Division (Jonathan Spence).  If you wish to exercise your right to appeal my denial decision to the Planning Division, you must do so within 30 days of the date of this letter.

Very truly yours,

Marge Schmuckal

Zoning Administrator

Cc:
Jonathan Spence, Planning


File

attachment
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